
Term 3 - 21 August 2020  
 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 
TERM 3 

AUGUST 

Fri 28th PUPIL FREE DAY 
DEB SUKARNA WHOLE STAFF PROFESSIONAL LEARNING DAY. 

SEPTEMBER 

  

Fri 18th Last day of Term. 

TERM 4 

OCTOBER 

19-23 BOOK WEEK 

Tue 27th SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

O God, who made the Mother of your Son 
to be our Mother and our Queen, 

graciously grant that, sustained by her intercession, 
we may attain in the heavenly Kingdom 
the glory promised to your children. 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, 
who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the 

Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ever. 
Amen. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL, MR PAUL DULLARD 

 
Dear Parents, Friends and Carers, 
 
PUPIL FREE DAY - STAFF PROFESSIONAL LEARNING 
Next Friday (28th August), our teachers have a full day of professional learning. As a school, we will continue our                    
learning of the Deb Sukarna model for writing and further understand how to conduct meaningful conferencing with                 
learners and the importance of feedback. 
As such, next Friday will be a pupil free day, with no students on site and no assigned work tasks or Meet sessions. 
 
REMOTE LEARNING 
This week, we continued our Google Classroom online learning. Our teachers continue to plan lessons and provide                 
support for our families. Thank you again for the support that you have provided the children and staff throughout                   
Term 3 of their schooling. 
Please be sure to check in with your child and discuss what tasks they are working on. This will help their learning                      
and consolidation of concepts. 
If you have any questions or concerns relating to the assigned work, please feel free to contact the pastoral teacher. 
 
GOOGLE MEET 
Thank you for all those families who have supported the children to log on and attend the scheduled Google Meet                    
sessions with their pastoral teachers and peers. What a great opportunity for the students to see their friends and                   
continue to grow their social development, albeit in quite a different context. At the moment, video conferencing                 
seems to be the new ‘norm’. This is also one of the platforms in which our staff have their weekly meetings and                      
access Professional Development. 
There may be some slight changes to the timings for Google Meet sessions for some students next week. The                   
teachers will clearly communicate their times through Google Classroom. 
 
FACE MASKS/TEMPERATURE CHECKING 
Staff on site will continue to wear face masks and children who work on site will be temperature checked at the                     
beginning of each day, as will any visitors to our school if they are permitted. So far, we have found this to integrate                       
seamlessly into our daily routine. 
 
A VIRTUAL TOUR OF HOLY ROSARY 
We have had some very positive feedback from those who have viewed our Virtual Tour. It really does highlight our                    
vibrant learning spaces and programs we run. Take a look and tell us what you think. Click on this link below. 
 
https://360schoolvirtualtours.education/VirtualTours/Holy%20Rosary%20Heathcote/index.htm 
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LEARNING CONVERSATIONS 
Throughout the week, you may have received a call from your child's pastoral teacher for a learning conversation.                  
Thes form an integral part of our assessment and reporting process. They also provide families and students time to                   
reflect on learning, monitor growth and plan goals for future learning. 
These conversations will continue to occur newt week during Week 7 also. 
Please be aware that the scheduled teacher phone call may come from a ‘private number’.  
 
INSIGHT SRC SURVEY - Due Friday 31st July. WE WILL ARRANGE TO EXTEND THIS SO THAT HARDCOPY SURVEYS                  
CAN BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL AFTER OUR SHUTDOWN. 
 
Please feel free to complete the survey online or hold on to your hard copy til after remote learning. 
 
Kind regards,  
Paul Dullard and Vin Ryan 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 

We wish the following students who celebrated 
  their birthdays this week a very special  

”HAPPY BIRTHDAY”   

Angus Villella who turns 7 TODAY!! 
 
 
 
 



 

A lovely article in the local McIvor Times this week 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 

The Juniors Art Task was to construct an animal sculpture from 
recycled materials around the house. 

The seniors Art Task was to investigate flags around the world and 
then design and draw their own personal flag.  

Mrs Stokes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HEATHCOTE KINDERGARTEN (SHINE BRIGHT) 
 

2021 “3 & 4” Year Old Enrolments due now 
Please feel free to drop in to pick up an enrolment form or apply 
online at​ ​www.lmpa.org.au 
Don’t miss out, our 3 and 4 year old programs are filling fast! 
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COVID-19 Assistance from the 
City of Greater Bendigo 

 
  
The City of Greater Bendigo has a number of services and supports available through a 
helpline to assist families impacted by COVID-19, including general information and advice, 
food relief, financial relief information, etc. 
  
The City of Greater Bendigo Helpline information is available 7 days a week on phone 
5434 6237​ or via email ​covid19relief@bendigo.voc.gov.au 
  
Information is also available on on​ ​https://www.bendigo.vic.gov.au/ 
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